Nicola Chandler
“

From: Eric Reeve <eric@meatipswich.co.uk>
Sent: 20 November 2020 12:18

To: Nicola Chandler

Subject: success of apprentices

Good morning Nicola, had to drop you a line after my recent visit to
Direct Meats to work with your current apprentices on their Theory
and Practical work. It was so refreshing to see their progression both
on the course and within the company. It is amazing to see that a
former apprentice and one who is now at the end of his programme
now running the Pork cutting room with both such professionalism and
enthusiasm. This is testament to all at Direct Meats who help drive
forward the apprenticeship programme. Wishing you continued
success, kind regards Eric Reeve mb.inst.m
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203 Rosehill Road
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